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NSX Release  19 August 2025 

Receipt of Investment License from Ministry of Investment, 

Saudi Arabia 

Danakali Limited (“Danakali” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that it has been granted 

its Investment License by the Ministry of Investment, Saudi Arabia (MISA). 

This milestone allows Danakali to establish a presence in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and 

pursue mineral exploration and development opportunities in partnership with its Saudi joint 

venture partner, Masadar Al-Zamarda for Mining. The granting of the Investment License is 

a strong endorsement of the Company’s strategic direction and allows the Company to access 

additional Government data in its search for high-quality mineral opportunities within Saudi 

Arabia.  

Danakali and Masadar Al-Zamarda are committed to leveraging their combined expertise and 

resources to identify and develop projects that align with Saudi Arabia’s Vision 2030 

objectives, which prioritise the growth of the mining sector as a key pillar of economic 

diversification. 

Danakali Executive Chairman, Seamus Cornelius, commented: 

“We are pleased to have received our Investment License from the Ministry of Investment. 

This is an important step forward for Danakali and for our strategy in Saudi Arabia. We look 

forward to advancing our exploration and development efforts in Saudi Arabia and further 

developing relationships there, that will open up funding opportunities for our projects in 

Africa, including Eritrea.” 

This announcement has been authorised by Seamus Cornelius, Executive Chair of Danakali 

Limited. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Danakali  
Seamus Cornelius Greg MacPherson 
Executive Chairman Chief Financial Officer 
scornelius@danakali.com gmacpherson@danakali.com 
+61 450 649 311 +61 426 967 683 
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Forward looking statements and disclaimer 

The information in this document is published to inform you about DNK and its activities. DNK has endeavoured to ensure 
that the information enclosed is accurate at the time of release, and that it accurately reflects the Company's intentions. All 
statements in this document, other than statements of historical facts, that corporate transactions and events or 
developments that the Company expects to occur, are forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes the 
expectations expressed in such statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of 
future performance and actual events may differ materially from those in forward-looking statements. 

To the extent permitted by law, the Company accepts no responsibility or liability for any losses or damages of any kind 
arising out of the use of any information contained in this document. Recipients should make their own enquiries in relation 
to any investment decisions. The Company and each of its affiliates accordingly disclaims, to the fullest extent permitted by 
law, all and any liability whether arising in contract or otherwise which it might otherwise have in respect of this 
announcement.  


